Honeywell

Honeywell

Safety & Productivity Solutions
245 Railroad St.

Woonsocket, Rl 02895
401-762-6200

401-762-2954 Fax

April 4, 2017
Dear Customer:
This letter serves as notification that as of February 17, 2017, all orders for thermostat product family 3100U devices will
no longer carry CSA certification. Honeywell has carefully evaluated the marketplace, effort, and cost of maintenance,
and has elected to no longer maintain this certification.
The existing, similar UL approval of these products is not affected by this notice.
No processes or components have changed with regard to these products, and no specifications have been altered.
Please contact your customer care representative for potential solutions for alternative products or Mike Heimann at the

contact info below if you need more information.

Regards,

Dt o

Mike Heimann

Quality Engineering Manager

Honeywell Safety & Productivity Solutions
614-850-6032

l1of1l



